[image: image1.jpg]7
Cnorthlakecwoods‘public School

500 Northiake Drive, Waterioo, Ontario N2V 2A4 519 885-1115
niwwrdsb.on.ca

Working and learning fogetliar in fiarmony with our environment





Thursday, September 13,  2012

Dear Parent/Guardians,

On Thursday, September 27th right after the morning announcements, the staff and students of Northlake Woods will be participating in the Terry Fox National School Run Day.  We hope that if you are able, you will come and join us on the walk or cheer us on as we complete the walk in honour of Terry Fox and all the people who are living with cancer or who have lost the fight.  The rain date for this event will be Friday, September 28th.
We will begin our walk on September 27th with a brief assembly in the gym..  The students in Kindergarten, Grade 1, Grade 2, and Grade 2/3 will walk around the pathway that surrounds the junior field at the back of the school.  Students in Grade 3 and up will be walking/running off school property.  They will follow Northlake Drive and turn left on Burning Bush.  We will take the trail that runs off of Burning Bush.  Teachers will be available to help the students cross Northlake Drive on to Burning Bush and they will be walking with the students as they complete the walk.  If your child is in Grade 3 or higher please complete the off campus permission form and return it to your child’s teacher by Thursday, September 20th.  

Once the students have completed the walk/run they will meet with their teacher and return to their classrooms where they will each receive an apple.  The apples are generously being donated by Martin’s Apple Farm.
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We are asking each student to please bring in a Toonie for Terry and the Canadian Cancer Society any day prior to our run.  There will be containers in the classrooms for the collection of the money.  On the day of our run we will also be having a red and white spirit day.  We encourage all our Northlake Woods students to wear these colours and show some spirit!

Thank you for your support of this important event.

Sincerely,

The Staff of Northlake Woods

